
 

 

Date: 30.06.2022 

 

To,  
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai- 400 001 
 
Scrip Code: 590041 

To, 
The Manager,  
Department of Corporate Services,  
The National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
BKC Complex, Bandra (East), Mumbai 
 
 NSE Symbol: KAVVERITEL  

 

Subject  : Closure of Trading Window.  

Ref  : SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 
    
Dear Sirs, 
 
In terms of the Code of Conduct for prevention of Insider Trading and SEBI (Prohibition 
of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, the Trading Window of Kavveri Telecom Products 
Limited (“KTPL”) will be closed from July 1, 2022 until completion of 48 hours after the 
declaration of Unaudited Financial Results of the Company for the quarter ended June 31, 
2022. 
 
Kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For Kavveri Telecom Products Limited 

 

Sd/- 

CHENNAREDDY SHIVAKUMARREDDY 

Managing Director  

DIN: 01189348 

 


